
The May meeting of GSC was held at Sam Snead's  Oak Grill in Myrtle 
Beach on May 11th at 6:00 pm. There were 20 members and 2 guests 
(future members) present.  
   
Pres. Pat welcomed all.  
   
Treas. David reported the club had a balance of $1783.79. 
 
Secretary – Dick was absent, Minutes are on the website 
 
Activity Report - Sam was absent, Pat reported on the trip to Hobcaw 
Plantation for 6/13/15, 16 people so far have signed up, cost is $20.00 per 
person and is 2 ½ hours long. Ron Revere added that the tour would be 
guided and we have two busses with a capacity of 28 people total.  He 
spoke about the history of Hobcaw. No other Activities are planned at this 
time. 
 
Pat introduced Joe Lombardo from Long Island, New York our newest 
member. 
 
Pat spoke about the Clubs Car Show on August 1st, 2015 at Camping 
Connection, Trophies will be awarded to the Top 50 Cars. 
 
Pat announced that Coastal Chevrolet in Pawleys Island has given us a 
donation of $1000.00 as our club sponsor. They also give our members a 
10% discount on Service, See Candy and request that Tom Maynard 
performs your work, he is by far the best Corvette Mechanic. 
 
Pat mentioned Cars and Coffee, we had a great showing with 40 cars this 
past month and our next event will be Sunday, June 7th, 2015. 
 
Pat announced that our charity Jason’s House at the Surfside United 
Methodist Church begins on Saturday, June 6th, 2015 with 6 families, the 
schedule is posted on the website. Pat also talked about the magnificent 
article written by Ron Revere is posted on the new Jason’s House page 
on the website. He also mentioned that the Corvette Museum would not 
accept our article for the magazine, so he posted it on the NCM 
Ambassadors Facebook page. 
 
Pat announced that the next meeting will probably be on a Monday again 
and the place to be determined. An email will be sent out. 



Upcoming Cruise-Ins – Saturday, May 16th at MaggiD’s, we need as many 
club cars as possible to support John. 
Saturday, May 23rd at Joey Doggs in Surfside. 
Saturday, May 30th at Pizza Hut not sure where yet. Watch for emails for 
the above Cruise-Ins. 
 
Pat discussed the 2016 Corvette changes including the deletion of 
Velocity Yellow and Crystal Red Colors to be replaced by Corvette Racing 
Yellow and Longbeach Metallic Red. And many other changes. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:47 PM and Good food and fellowship 
followed. 
 
Minutes taken by Cindy Baine. 
 
We Thank You very Much Cindy for an excellent job. 
 
	
  
	
  
	
  


